
AQUA FEBRUARY  2024


Sharon issued a welcome to visitors and new members.


The lottery system for workshop was explained and Bev sent around the sign-up sheet.  
Names of interested members were collected and will be drawn at random for the Vicki 
Connolly workshop.  Last date to send names to Bev is March 1.  1st Payment is due at the 
March meeting.


Sharon explained this year’s internal challenge.  Groups of four were selected at random and 
will use whatever methods they deem fit to make something from each member’s piece of 
fabric.


Jacque reported on the retreat which is February 23 and 24 at the Chipeta Golf Clubhouse.  
Members shall bring their own lunch on Friday and a dish for the potluck lunch on Saturday.  
Linda Beach will present some of her work on Saturday after lunch.


Becky reported that our balance is $11,291.55.


Membership dues must be paid by March 1 to remain on the roster.


AQUA has a 10 X 20 booth at the SSQ Quilt Show.  Members can sell work—taxes are the 
responsibility of the member doing the selling.  A 10% donation to AQUA is requested for 
sales.  

There is a need for wire hanging racks.  Sharon has found some sturdy but light-weight racks.  
Enough for our booth will be around $650.  The group voted to have Sharon order these.  They 
can also be used at meetings, retreat, and as a rental for members. 

Shar made the motion to purchase.  This was seconded by Bonnie and the motion carried.


Items to either display at the SSQ Booth or for the April 10th trunk show for SSQ should be 
brought to the March meeting.


